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Come out and play with us on Saturday May 7, our opening day  

(Rain date: Saturday May 14) 

 

Help us celebrate the start of a brand-new tennis season. You bring your chair and 
your cheer to Kerr Park. And don’t forget your water bottle.  

Play starts at 9:30 a.m. and goes to noon.  We’ll provide the tennis balls.  And 
we’ll be having draws for prizes throughout the morning. 

 

PLUS: Order a styling NEW Bracebridge Tennis Club t shirt, hat or visor for your 
winning season. We will have samples on site for sizing and colour choice.   

 

But first … 

Go to www.bracebridgetennisclub.com and renew/join now 

 

Organized play begins the last week in May. Schedulers will be sending Doodles 
to everyone who has registered and paid up on or before May 6. 

To be eligible for June scheduled play, please make sure you are registered and 
paid up before May 16.  

 

 


